
                                         

 

 

 

FERROXCUBE  www.ferroxcube.com 
 
All rights reserved. The information in this document is subject to change without notice.   

 

18th May 2023 

Product Discontinuation Notification – PDN 02/2023 

 

SUBJECT: Bobbin with dual pins to RM10, RM12 and RM14  

 
 

Please be informed that Ferroxcube stop supporting bobbins listed below: 

 

Affected products: 

 

PN SAP PN DESCRIPTION 

432202101951 F0PRML1000CV00112P CPV-RM10/ILP-1S-12PD 

432202134061 F0PRMI1000CV00112P CPV-RM10/I-1S-12PD 

432202134072 F0PRMI1400CV00112P CPV-RM14/I-1S-12PD 

432202134112 F0PRMI1200CV00112P CPV-RM12/I-1S-12PD 

 

 

Last time order: 30.June.2023 

Last shipment: 31.December.2023 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, but we are very eager to supply your future requirements with 

our updated product line-up. We appreciate our business relationship and look forward to your continued interest in our 

products. 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued by: Ferroxcube Product Management 
 
 
 
For further information please contact your nearest Ferroxcube sales office, which will also support 
you in selecting a suitable substitute. The addresses of our worldwide sales network are presented at www.ferroxcube.com 


